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• Keith reviewed the process and information about ACCJC and the timelines of deadlines and due 

dates for the Accreditation process.  
• Laurie recommended changing the Academic Senate reading to May to meet corium.  
• ACCJC will visit campus October 12-15, 2020 and will advise us on what Faculty they want to 

oversee. 
• Keith also touched on the 6 year Revision. 
• Improve outcomes process. 
• On Outcome 2 Laurie recommended to separate CTE from other courses that are not as hands 

on and don’t have similarities. 
• Keith reviewed Standards.  
• IIA.4 check table to make sure it is updated from the new catalog. 
• The group also reviewed IIA.3 they made small changes to the standard.  

 

Attendees and Job Titles: 
Cyndie St.Jean – Executive Administrative Assistant 
Kelly Newton – Administrative Assistant II 
Kristina Heilgeist - Catalog Specialist  
Laurie Green – FMS, Faculty 
 


